THE PRESIDENT OF MALTA

/A/ July, 2011

Your Majesty,

We were deeply shocked at the news of the terrorist attacks in Oslo and the Labour
Party Youth Camp in Utoya Island on the 22" J uly.

Such cowardly acts deserve the condemnation of the international community which
is justly outraged at the senseless killing of innocent civilians whatever the motives
or the source of the attacks may be.

In this sad hour, I wish to convey in my name and on behalf of the Government and
People of Malta our complete solidarity with the Government and People of Norway

and to express heartfelt condolences to the families of the victims.

Please accept, Majesty, the assurances of my highest consideration.

George Abela

H.M. King Harald V
Kingdom of Norway



